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Betty Lawyer 

   How do you like this wonderful weather we are having? So nice to go 
dancing. We went to the Breast Cancer Dance on Sunday Oct. 16th and I 
was so proud of how many of our club were there. The turn out was not 
as great as they expected but they raised a lot of money for the City of 
Hope.     
   Our meetings at NIKKO'S at 9295 on Magnolia are going to start 
at 5:30 while we are going there. Everyone seems to like it there and if 
we don't outgrow the room we will continue to go there. We will try and 
start the meeting by 6:45pm and be done by 8:30. We had a nice group 
of members and a big thanks to all of you who take your time to come. Of 
course the good food helps huh? It was such a pleasure to see everyone 
raising their hand to talk so we don't have everyone talking at once. See 
you Nov. 14th for the next meeting. 
   With the holidays around the corner it is getting exciting. The class will 
be dark on Nov. 23 so everyone can make their Thanksgiving plans and 
not have to miss class. We have also decided at our last meeting to have 
our Christmas party at Cowtown on Dec.10th 1:30 - 4:30. That way you 
will still have time to go to a dance in the evening if you wish. Please 
mark your calendar as we would love to see you. It will be a potluck and 
the class is invited. Come and make them feel welcome and see what a 
great friendly group we are. We will be playing the exchange gift game 
with everyone who wants to play bringing a new not used, $10.00 gift. 
This is always a good mixer and a lot of fun.  
   Our class is still in need of male Angels. If you can help please come 
out and join us. We have some of our ladies doing the male part but we 
still need you. A couple of nights we have had an all ladies square and 
let me tell you they were having a ball. We have about 24 class members 
so you can see why we need you male Angels. Rudy Ott has been nice 
enough to start taking pictures of our class. This really helps us learn all 
their names and we will put all the pictures on the class wall. 
   We have collected over half of our club’s 2017 membership. That 
means they will be in the drawing for the cash prizes to be given away at 
our first dance in Nov. This makes Gene's job a lot easier and a fun thing 
for our club. 
   See you in a square. 

       Dan and Betty 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  

Don’t forget Nov 6 



Bruce & Lois Roberts 

WOW that time again!   

Hope you are all doing well! Did you enjoy that 
wonderful rain we had? So badly needed here in 
So Cal!  

Here it is almost Thanksgiving and Christmas is 
coming soon.  

Our dances have been going well, and lots of great 
finger foods from our members. We do have an 
awesome club, don't we? Our 25th anniversary 
dance is November 18th with Buddy Weaver. It will 
be a special time and lots of fun.  

The Club is having our Christmas party on Decem-
ber 10th at Cowtown, so don't forget to save the 
date.  

The class is doing very well, with 25 students and 
really good angel support. Steve Woodard is doing 
a great job. So thank him when you see him.  

Have a very blessed Thanksgiving, hope to see 
you in a square!     

        Bruce and Lois 

Nikkos Burgers 
9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 
Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:45 

Round Dance Cuer -  Howard Delcambre 

Rounds 7:00, Squares 8:00-10:30 

Nov 4 

Door Prizes Potluck 



Barb Belding 

Fall is arriving and hopefully the weather might cool 
down. Well we can hope!! Especially since we have 
some great activities and important dates coming 
up. 

SAVE THIS DATE: Friday November 18 

November is Cowtown Singles’ 25th Anniversary! 
Come out and celebrate. It will be a Potluck and we’ll 
be dancing to Buddy Weaver. 

Then along comes December! Time is flitting by in a 
hurry!  

Another Date to MARK ON YOUR CALENDARS NOW  

Saturday, December 10, 2016, Cowtown Singles 
Annual Christmas Party 

Since our group has gotten so big, we had it at Cow-
town last year! Since it worked out so well and we all 
had a wonderful time, we’re going back this year. 
More information will follow next month. 

Happy Thanksgiving to one and all on Thursday, No-
vember 24th. 

  See you in a square!      Barb 

Gene Stauffer 

  

 

 

Our Membership Drive produced wonderful re-
sults this year with 68 paid memberships for 
2017! There are always more members that con-
tinue to renew but they have missed the chance 
to win the award drawing that will be held at 
our November 4th dance. 

It is good to see that we continue to be such a 
strong and vibrant club when so many of the 
clubs around us are struggling. It is our member-
ship and our leadership the make us that way. 

Thank you! 

Gene 
PS: If you need to renew your Cowtown Singles 
membership for 2017, pay any club officer $20.00 
per person or mail a check made to Cowtown Sin-
gles to; 
Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Moreno Valley, CA 92557 

        Gene 

Carolyn Griswould 

Hey all, 

Ready or not the holiday season is upon us. 
I'm in the or not category. It sneaks up on me 
every year. 

June Jacobson is still recovering after sur-
gery, and I hear Janice and Tony Dumos are 
still getting better. They have even come to 
the class.  Hope we see more of them. 

Robin and Don Hendrickson had to say good-
bye to Robin's mother this past month. Our 
hearts goes out to them both. 

I glad that I'm not hearing from a lot of you, 
but if you know someone who needs a card 
sent out, please contact me for I am more 
than happy to do so. 

Happy dancing, 

 
     Griswould 
     gris3woody@aol.com 
 

Phil Vinokur Nov 2 

Andy Young Nov 7 

Arlie Peterson Nov 10 

Jean Sorenson Nov 17 



Join the Gift Exchange 
Fun 

New $10.00 Gift 

Sat Dec 10, 2016 
1:00  — 4:30 pm 

Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or 780-1744   

Pot Luck! 
Bring your favorite  

Holiday Dish 

At Cowtown 


